Vacation Bible School - June 6,7, 8 and 9 -
9:00AM—11:00AM

Our theme this year is Faith, Hope and Love. We will be A&
tie dying shirts, putting on skits, enjoying stories and crafts, having a
Bar-B-Q, singing songs and learning more about our faith. Plan on
joining us this summer. Registration is coming up.

K of C State Newsletter & Council News on Parish
Web-site
As already noted---the Cathedral Web-site is up and running---
updated every week. Also if you want to re-visit one of the weeks/
events of the past---there it is. Added this past week was a link to (1)
the Knights of Columbus State Newsletter, the Columbian and (2) an
area for some Council 849 news or announcements. Check it out:

(www saintfranciscathedral.com).

Parishioner in Need; We plans to help with Fund Raiser!!We have a
parish family in need of our help. Besides large medical bills they
have had funeral expenses to deal with and have been unable to
work because they needed to be caregivers for their loved one..

Can we help?? As in the past, the St. Francis DeSales Parish
Family is in ‘high gear’ and planning a fund raiser for the family.
Exact details will be finalized soon. One activity is likely to be
either a silent auction or raffle. At this time, please re-assess your
needs; what ‘gently-used’ items about your home, garage or
ranch you don’t need any more and could be used in this fund-
raising event.

Major Topics from Last Thursday Meeting

After two good years, current Council Grand Knight J. R. Vela is
soon to join the ranks of the “Immediate Past GK(s).” At the
Council Meeting last Thursday, the first reading of candidates was
announced by the Board of Trustees. Voting will be done at the

June Meeting—June 18®. Plan to attend.

The Council unanimously voted to respond and help with the Parish
Fund Raiser to assist one of our parish families with medical
expenses. Two suggestions will be offered for the Parish Committee
to consider. Either way---there will be a need for members to help
in some way. As Knights, we have a great record of responding to
parishioners in need. Sure we’ll be there!!

RE

Today is the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity. It is the
day we celebrate one of the greatest mysteries of our
faith—the mystery of the Trinity. We believe that there are
three persons in one God: God the Father, Son and Holy
Spirit.

Maybe this week you can make a special Sign of the Cross
to celebrate the Trinity. “In the name of the Father who
loves me and gave me life and all of creation, and of the
Son, Jesus, who saved me and showed me how to live, and
of the Holy; Spirit who guides me and brings me Jesus’
message everyday. We offer our praise to God. Amen.

We will celebrate Graduation next Simday, June 7th at the
9:30 AM Mass. After Mass we will serve breakfast to the
graduates and their families and the parish commuhity.
Please keep Celina Fuzi, Gracie Hardy and Keaton
Bachman in your prayers this week as they prepare for their
High School Graduation.

Catholicism, The Journey of a Lifetime
The videos will continue for the next 7 weeks, every
Wednesday, in the parish hall at 7:00PM

Wednesday, June 3, 2015 - 7:00PM The Ineffable
Mystery of God: That than Which Nothing Greater can
be Thought.

Journey from the heights of Mount Sinai to the mysterious
sites of Istanbul, from the glittering streets of Paris to the
glorious Sistine chapel. Father Robert Barron presents the
Catholic Faith’s compelling vision of God as the ineffable
and majestic Trinity.

An Acclamation for the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity

Glory to the Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit, to God who is,
who was and who is to come.

Altar Society Notes

Hard to believe that May is gone and June is here.
Duties change on Monday June 1.

Circle 7 — Coffee Hour

Circle 10- No duty
Circle 12— Fonts

Circle 6 — Funeral Dinners

Circle 9 — Albs

Altar Society will meet May 31, after the 9:30am Mass, see
you there. Now that summer is upon us flowers are
blooming. If you have flowers you would like to have on
the Altar please let the office know. If you don’t have
flowers in your garden you can make a donation to the
flower fund.

Don’t forget Confirmation will be on June 6™ at the
6:00PM Mass. The Altar Society will host a reception after
the service. Please come and congratulate those who are
being Confirmed.




